
 

CHILDCARE ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 

 

The State of Louisiana has opened up a program to help health care and other essential 
workers get subsidized child care in response to the coronavirus outbreak. 

According to the La. Dept. of Education, the Child Care Assistance Program (CCAP) will 
be made available to essential critical infrastructure personnel. 

Click here to view the application. 

Families can apply for subsidized care for children age 12 and under at licensed 
childcare centers participating in the program or through registered and certified family 
childcare and in-home providers. 

A proclamation by Gov. John Bel Edwards closed all schools to students through at 
least April 13, 2020. It did not include childcare and early learning centers, though it 
advised them to keep them to groups of 10 or fewer, including the adults. 

"If you can keep your children at home, please do so," said Acting State Superintendent 
Beth Scioneaux. "But we must ensure affordable access to childcare for those who are 
on the frontlines of the COVID-19 response effort. Opening CCAP to critical personnel 
is necessary and important as we fight the spread of COVID-19." 

NOTE: When filling out the application please place the following information in Box 2 
under facility contact information: 

 Facility Name or Name of Employer: Terrebonne General Medical Center  

 Contact Person: Ken Cortez 

 Phone Number: (985) 850-6373 

 Email Address: kenneth.cortez@tgmc.com 

https://www.louisianabelieves.com/docs/default-source/child-care-providers/child-care-assistance-program-(ccap)-pandemic-protective-services-crisis-application.pdf?sfvrsn=21e09b1f_8

